
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

We at Jankidevi Public School have always worked towards supporting our parents in every 

which way possible. Our Honorable Founder Chairman Mr. Narendra B. Verma is committed 

towards providing the best in Education & Infrastructure to the parents at affordable fees.  

With inputs from the parents we have decided that there will be No Fees Hike in the Tuition 

Fees in the coming session 2024-25 for any of the CBSE classes. 
 
Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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